Department announces appointments to
Board of Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners

The Department for Infrastructure has announced four appointments to the
Board of Londonderry Port and Harbour Commissioners (LPHC).

Consultation launched on extension of
Automatic Enrolment

The Department for Communities has launched a 12-week consultation on a draft
Equality Impact Assessment which considers proposals to extend Automatic
Enrolment for workplace pension schemes.

Construction work begins on £4.4
million sixth form accommodation at
Parkhall Integrated College

Education Permanent Secretary Dr Mark Browne has cut the first sod to
officially mark the beginning of construction works for purpose built sixth
form accommodation at Parkhall Integrated College, Antrim.

Labour market statistics

The labour market statistics were published today by the Northern Ireland
Statistics and Research Agency.
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Landlord allowance date approaching

Land & Property Services (LPS) is reminding landlords that their rate bill
must be paid in full by Friday 29 September 2023 to secure an allowance on

this year’s rates.
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